
Subject: Re: 1330 Pico
From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Date: 6/15/18, 3:48 PM
To: David Garcia <david@sandstoneproperties.com>
CC: Lali DeAztlan <Lali@deaztlangroup.com>, "Fernando J. Guerra"
<FG@deaztlangroup.com>, Ernest Cirangle <ernest.cirangle@hok.com>,
Michael Levendusky <michael.levendusky@hok.com>

Hello David,

Thank you for the update and glad you were able to submit the  paperwork in
time.

No need for copy of detailed entitlement package.

We joke that Urbanize LA has a desk at the Development Services Center, and
alas, Urbanize LA did a posting of your filing.

Let's be in touch as the process goes forward.

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/

On Fri, Jun 15, 2018 at 11:28 AM, David Garcia
<david@sandstoneproperties.com> wrote:

Gerald:

We submitted our entitlement package yesterday for 1330 Pico. If you are
interested, we can set up a drop box for you to have access to the entitlement
package. This package has the finalized renderings.
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As promised, attached is the comparison we put together showing the existing
building versus the contemplated development from a street level perspective.

David Garcia

SANDSTONE PROPERTIES, INC.

10877 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1105

Los Angeles, CA 90024

(310) 393-9000 Ext. 115
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